Hello ASC families,

Registration is now open for our 2021 Fall Camps. The dates again are November 17 – 25 for U12 – U19 athletes and November 25 – December 2 for U16 and U19 athletes.  For programming purposes and to confirm the coaches that will be traveling the registration deadline is October 17. Here is the registration link: https://go.teamsnap.com/forms/288017. All fall camp related information can be found on our website at: https://alyeskaskiclub.com/programs/juniors/camps/.

Please take a minute to read the attached 2021 Fall Camp Fact Sheet. 

You may pay a deposit plus the coaching fees (for part-time athletes only) now or make full payment. If you choose to make a deposit, please be aware that full payment should be made prior to departure online through our General Payment Site or with a check sent to: Alyeska Ski Club P.O. Box 1070, Girdwood AK, 99587. Just a quick reminder that U12 and U14 – U19 Part time athletes will have an extra coaching fee for the days that they will be on snow. Final reconciliation will be done at the end of the camp and your account will be reconciled according to the final cost of the camp. 

Finally, in an effort to keep our athletes healthy and safe while traveling, ASC will continue to require proof of a negative COVID test taken within 72 hours of departure for all athletes and coaches traveling with the team.  In the coming weeks, ASC will also be considering the guidance provided by the Western Region and in the updated version of US Ski and Snowboard’s COVID-19 Alpine Domestic Competition Guidance document for traveling teams. As an organization we are continuing to adapt to new health protocols and our changing environment. The entire coaching staff is committed to ensuring the safety of our staff, families and especially our athletes. We will be respecting protocols not only for our organization but for the facilities we will be using.

Attached to this email:
Camp Fact Sheet
ASC Emergency medical form (to be signed and returned to me via email)
Coaches Travel details

Just a reminder that all athletes need to be registered for the new ski season and need to be current with their USSS athlete membership. 

Please reach out to me if you do have any questions. 

I look forward to a great fall camp and to an awesome winter season. 

Jennifer 



